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Bradley Gasawski

From: Bradley Gasawski
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 10:33 AM
To: Pat Deneen
Cc: Jamey Ayling; Chad Bala; Bradley Gasawski
Subject: PD-24-00001 Roslyn Ridge West - Additional Notice of Application Period 

Pat, 
 
As we discussed, there was a clerical error with the Notice of Application that went out on June 20, 2024. Several 
county departments were not included in the NOA email notification. While there was a publishing in the paper, 
several county departments did not receive direct communication from CDS, which is standard protocol. These 
county departments need to be given an opportunity to respond with comments. CDS has emailed these 
departments this morning and have asked for comments with a deadline of August 7, 2024.  
 
I’ll have the comments already on file for you to pick up this afternoon. After August 7, 2024, I’ll have any additional 
comments transmitted to you. This comment period is only for the county departments not included in the original 
Notice of Application. This comment period does not include a public comment period. 
 
Please accept our sincerest apologies for the clerical error and delay in the project timeline.  
 
Best, 
Bradley 
 
Bradley Gasawski | Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services | 411 N. Ruby St; Suite 2 |Ellensburg, WA 98926 
O ice: 509.962.7539 
Email: bradley.gasawski@co.kittitas.wa.us 

If this is about a Public Records request, please go to http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill out 
a request for public records through the GovQA portal.  
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